SheppardMullin

Sheppard Mullin Palo Alto Wine Network Series

A Tasting of Summer Wines
Sheppard Mullin Palo Alto Office
06.28.2012

By invitation only.

When
Thursday, June 28, 2012
6:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.

Where

Sheppard Mullin
379 Lytton Avenue
Palo Alto, CA 94301

We will be pouring wines best enjoyed throughout a scorching summer in the Silicon Valley. You will learn about
each varietal and the qualities of the wines that make them unique and fabulous to enjoy throughout the hot
summer months.

For those who want to learn more about wine (or just like to drink the stuff), this is a great opportunity to build
your palate.

We also will serve a selection of hors d'oeuvres that complement the various summer varietals we will be
serving.

Questions?
Contact Ann Cheney at acheney@sheppardmullin.com or 415.774.2975

www.sheppardmullin.com



